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April 12, 2021 

Notice to Participate 
Housing Condition Assessment & Energy Savings Kit Installation.  

Dear Home Owners, 

On February 21, 2020, the Nisga'a Nation as represented by NLG and the 4 

Village Governments entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with BC Housing with 
the purpose to build capacity within our housing administration and to develop and share best 
residential asset management practices through the collection condition data. In addition, on 
December 20, 2020, we entered into an agreement with BC Hydro to review the energy 
consumption and to help reduce, with the installation of energy savings kits.   

We truly believe the data gathered is the key to developing best practices; we encourage you to 
participate in the collection of housing data by allowing us to perform a condition assessment of 
your home. Also note that this is a data collection exercise that will provide you, the Village 
Governments, and NLG with the much needed data on homes so we can work together to address 
our housing needs. 

If you would like to participate or have any questions, please contact us via email at 
housing@nisgaa.net or phone at 250-633-3000. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

NISGA'A LISIMS GOVERNMENT 

 

John Johansen, BComm 
Housing Project Manager 

Encl. 


